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From: Lesley Woudberg  
Sent: Monday, 6 November 2017 4:02 p.m. 
To: 'matt.projectify@gmail.com' 
Subject: FW: Christchurch West Melton zone committee 

Hi Matthew 

I’m sorry I had to leave  a message on your answer phone to inform you that the selection panel decided not 
to recommend you for the Christchurch West Melton zone committee. The panel was impressed with the 
calibre of all applicants and found their decision a difficult one to make. 

On behalf of the panel I’d like to thank you for your application and hope that you will keep an interest in 
Canterbury water issues and the work of the Christchurch West Melton zone committee. You are welcome to 
attend meetings of the zone committee and any field trips they undertake.  

You can find the committee’s agendas and the latest information from the committee at 
https://www.ecan.govt.nz/your-region/your-environment/water/whats-happening-in-my-water-
zone/christchurch-west-melton-water-zone/ 

And I have put you on the email list. Keep in touch. 

Ngā mihi 
Lesley 


